
  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 
 

 

Tuesday 9th February 2021 
 

 

Dear parents and carers, 
 

I wanted to get in touch to keep everyone informed on Mr King’s recent absence.  
Since my previous update, unfortunately, Mr King’s health hasn’t improved at the 

rate we were all hoping for, and he was admitted to hospital late last week for 
monitoring and support. He is currently receiving the best possible care and we hope 

he will be feeling better very soon. We will keep you updated as his recovery 
progresses. 

 
We’d really like to put together a special gift from the school community, to give to 

Mr King as a token of our support. In order to do this, we’d like to ask for a photo 
of every child in school to be sent to the office (office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk), 

individually or with family members, holding a short positive message for Mr King. 
It could simply be written or printed clearly on a piece of card or paper, or children 

may want to create a more detailed poster with their message on it. We will then 
collate all of the photos into a small card or gift book to give to Mr King at the 

earliest opportunity. No pictures will be shared on the school website, social media 

or elsewhere. 
 

For those children currently learning in school, we will create our messages and take 
photos on Friday afternoon. Please do let me know if, for any reason, you’d rather 

your child did not have a photo included in the gift. For those children currently 
working from home, if you could send in your pictures by Friday at the latest, we 

will then be able to prepare the book over half-term.  
 

It would be lovely for as many children as possible to take part and send their photos 
in to school. I’m sure Mr King will be over the moon to hear lots of positive messages 

from the children and families in our school community. 
 

Thanking you all in advance, 
 

Kindest regards, 
 

 

 
 

Daniel Taylor 
Deputy Head teacher 
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